

# 2021-07-12 CVC Meeting Minutes

## Attendees

1. [Marc Price](#)
2. [Kodi Atuchukwu](#)
3. [Heather Kirksey](#)
4. [Jim Baker](#)
5. [Olivier Smith](#)
6. [Lincoln Lavoie](#) (not present but sharing MoM)

## Outstanding Action Items

### Task report

Looking good, no incomplete tasks.

## Agenda

- Task report
- [Any other business](#)

## Minutes

- Guidelines Merge Request: [https://gitlab.com/lfnetworking/cvc/anuket-assured-docs/-/merge\\_requests/1](https://gitlab.com/lfnetworking/cvc/anuket-assured-docs/-/merge_requests/1)
  - Reviewed this online, will update with a new commit to capture all of the agreed changes.
  - **There were no further changes from those that attended today's CVC call. Any final comments are requested before close of business Wednesday.**
- Addendum Branch: [https://gitlab.com/lfnetworking/cvc/anuket-assured-docs/-/tree/add\\_2021\\_r1\\_guidelines\\_addendum](https://gitlab.com/lfnetworking/cvc/anuket-assured-docs/-/tree/add_2021_r1_guidelines_addendum). Once the above MR is closed, Lincoln will create a MR for this branch. Please review and comment as soon as possible.
  - ✓ [Olivier Smith](#) - follow-up with Lincoln for clarification on this request as it was unclear what were to do in the meeting.
  - ✓ [Jim Baker](#) to check with Gergley regarding the license for Anuket Assured docs.
- Progress of new portal
  - ✓ [Heather Kirksey](#) - to share an update on progress with Landscapes for Anuket Assured at the next CVC meeting.
- Community visits for alignment on Anuket Assured R1 documentation. We will need to reach out to other communities as well, but first focus will be on RC2.
  - ✓ [Lincoln Lavoie](#) - To decide on when and who should attend the RC2 meeting to have them review.

## Any other business

- Next meeting: July 19, 2021